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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Mural Move Logistics 
 

Date: March 31, 2016 

 
The mural mosaics that were located in Terminal 1 and Terminal 2 are being transported to the 

Duke Energy Convention Center Saturday, April 2nd between 6:00 A.M. and 12:00 P.M. The map 

provided below shows the route the moving company will be using to transport the murals from 

their current location to I-275. This information is provided for your awareness and the event is not 

anticipated to impact operations. Please use caution if traveling in this area on Saturday. If weather 

conditions prevent the transport from occurring additional communication will be sent out with the 

updated information.  

              

 


